Office of Chief of Police



Chief of Police Kurt S. Wahlen

City of Racine, Wisconsin

May 25, 2007

Mayor Gary Becker and Common Council Racine, Wisconsin

Dear Mayor Becker and Aldermen:

I respectfully request to appear before the appropriate committee to discuss our request to apply for, and accept, the State of Wisconsin Office of Justice Assistance Community Re-Entry Program (CRP) grant for Project Safe Neighborhoods Anti-Gang funding, in the amount of \$50,000. There is no match required. The Finance Department has been contacted for coordination, and grant control number 2007-033 has been issued.

Sincerely,

Kuft S. Wahlen Chief of Police

DHS/df

cc: Assistant Chief Howell Assistant Chief Hurley Kathryn Kasper

